
HEALTHY AND SAFE FAMILIES and WORKPLACES ACT
Pursuant to RI General Law §28-57, you are entitled to sick and safe leave to address your own 
health and safety needs as well as those of your family. This leave may or may not be paid depending 
on the size of your employer and other factors as detailed in the law.

Visit www.dlt.ri.gov/wrs or call (401) 462-WAGE (9243) for more information.  (Rev. 1/2018)
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